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Notice 

 

Students may not able to pursue their summer internship due to the ongoing lockdown are 

advised to pursue internship from home. In this regard, earlier also we had informed you via 
other communication platform to do internship from home during this COVID-19 pandemic 
by accessing internship opportunities from INTERNSHALA, AICTE's initiative-- * Chalo 

India, Lets work from home" and other AICTE recommended platform like D4E club. 
  In case, the same is not feasible then this requirement of Internship may be fulfilled 
in December 2020. 
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